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BARE MOUNTAIN ROAR   

                    March 2021   

 

February 23, 2021 of Hawaii (picture by Jim H) 

 
 
From the President 
 
As I am writing this, I can look out of my windows and see white everywhere. Yet, I know many 
of us are enjoying 70 or 80 degree days this time of year.  
 
So for all of us still here in Idaho, spring can't come soon enough. 
 
I am sure we are all wondering what this year will bring to us at Bare Mountain. It seems that the 
whole Covid-19 situation is quickly changing. Recently, infections have dropped significantly 
across the country. Some experts believe that more cautious behavior combined with 
vaccinations and natural immunity from those previously infected have begun to slow the ability 
of the virus to spread as quickly. We can all be hopeful that these things are true and that we 
may be able to cautiously return to a little more normal season this year. The Board is expecting 
to be able to allow visitors and guests this season if conditions remain favorable. Everyone will 
be asked to mask while indoors and to distance wherever possible. Activities which can be safely 
enjoyed are already being planned. Our work projects are planned and ready to begin. We all 
hope to have a fantastic 2021 on the mountain. 
 
So all we need now is some warmer weather. Bring it on! 
 

Ron (printwrite46@gmail.com) 

Activities  
 
Board Meeting March 20, 2021 @ 1:00pm.  Location – Alan and Mary’s home. 
General Member Meeting:  April 24@1:00pm.  Location - Bare Mountain. 
Robie Creek Run – see article below 
(Kathy H mrs.twister62) 
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Committee’s 
 

I was looking back on the years I have been a member.  One thing comes to mind that just 
slowly over the years is committees have become just a committee chair.  Committees were 
created to be a committee, which means more than 1 person! Our Committee Chairs are having 
to do everything, however they would appreciate members to join their committee to help with 
creativity, share the work load, and having fun.  
Challenge is:  Review the list and join a committee this year.  Last page of the Roar is all the 
committee’s with the current committee chair contact information.  Cherie 

Roar is adding a new section:  

Have you ever reviewed your Bare Mountain Policy Manual? Did you know it is on the website? 
The Roar in 2021 will attach a section of the Policy Manual. Late in August, Brent and Cherie will 
host a Town Hall meeting/party for all new and old members. This activity will be done each year 
for all new and old members. Section 11 is attached, if attachment is hard to read you know where to 
find it right?                            

2021 Season 

We have updated the Bareidaho Web page with:  “Bare Mountain will be open this season. The Club is 

concerned of the safety for members and visitors, but stay in touch for details." The Board will review 

COVID information timely to let all know how 2021 will go.  If possible the Board really wants to open to 

visitors this year.  

AANR & AANRNW card dates 
 

Donna was advised in November that all AANR and AANRNW dues are to be charged for full 
rate when joining. Then to prorated extra months for new members on the next years invoice. 
For current members, we had to audit by month, any member with a renewal date after 4/30/21, 
then the 2022 AANR card would be adjusted back. If you receive a discount your 2021 Invoice 
will reflect the prorated fees. Any questions, please contact Cherie @ cmsalz@gmail.com. 

 
Update for 2021 Robie Creek Run   

As you know the Race to Robie Creek® 2021 will be a virtual event. If you have volunteers from past 
years interested in participating in this year’s race please let them know they walk/run this year. $3.53 
registration fee. There will not be a T-shirt this year but you will receive a Race to Robie Creek ball 
cap and other schwag. Register at: https://runsignup.com/Race/ID/Boise/RacetoRobieCreek 

Here’s the info from our web page: 
Participants will have from April 1-18, 2021 to run/walk/crawl/hike/skip/saunter 13.1 miles. You can 
complete the 13.1 miles however and where ever you choose. Do all 13.1 miles at one time or break it up 
into different days. There is no designated course. Spread out and be creative. You choose your own 
adventure this year. Let’s all “Run Through it!” 
 
Registration is NOW OPEN!! Registration will close on March 8, 2021 at 9:00 p.m., or when filled. 
Everyone who registers for this year’s event will be entered in a drawing for a chance to win one free 
guaranteed entry into the Race to Robie Creek® 2022. 
Because this is a virtual event there will not be awards or course records. There will be schwag, there will 
be other contests and prizes, and it will be fun. Come join us! 
To those of you who generously donated their 2020 entry fees and were guaranteed an entry for 2021, 
your guaranteed entry will be rolled over to our 2022 race. Please keep your email address up to date with 
RunSignup. 
As always, all proceeds from the event will be donated to our charities! 
Ron M 
Aid Station Coordinator 
 
Members this would be fun if you’re a runner.  If you do choose to participate, let me know and we will post 
your results. 

https://runsignup.com/Race/ID/Boise/RacetoRobieCreek
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Did you see this article in Bulletin? 

There is a great 2 page article on the Utah Naturist, great read and pictures.  Looks like they 

have great fun. 

 

Could you use….. 
 

This is a compact kitchen from one of my rentals.  Perfect for tiny house or outdoor kitchen.  Free 
to good home 
 
Take care    Alan A.  alananderson@cableone.net 
 

   
 

 

Hawaii  

Thank you Jim H for a few pictures of Hawaii looks like an awesome vacation. Great job. 
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 Information for Members only 

  

  

2021 Bare Mountain Board    
 

 
  

President                  Ron W printwright46@gmail.com    208-495-2326 

        

Vice President          Brent H mrtwister58@gmail.com            801-710-7175 cell 

  
 

 208-424-0110 mtn 

        

Secretary                 Alan  alananderson@cableone.net 208-863-5241 

        

Treasurer                 Cherie cmsalz@gmail.com 208-422-7325 cell 

  
 

 208-383-4572 mtn 

        

Member-at-Large                      Jim H gonhikn@gmail.com       208-761-0200 

        

Delegate:      Cherie info listed above   
 

 

  

2021 Committee Chairs 
 

  
 

 

  

Activities              Kathy H mrs.twister62@gmail.com 801-726-3215 cell 

    Board Liaison   Jim H  208-424-0110 mtn 

        

Land – Grounds, Lot upgrades 
etc 

Ken H 
fonzie986@gmail.com 208-590-8241 

  
 

   
Land – Lot Leases & Pool 
Project 

Jim L                       
jimlatva@icloud.com              208-720-3798 

    Board Liaison’s  Brent H, Alan     

        

Legislation                Alan A alananderson@cableone.net 208-863-5241 

    Board Liaison  Alan    

        

Marketing                 JayJ                        jayjohnson2703@gmail.com   208-721-8935 

    Board Liaison Cherie    

        

Membership             Chuck                       bareidaho@gmail.com       208-989-1596 cell 

   Board Liaison  Brent  208-331-7877 mtn 

        

Newsletter                Cherie                      info listed above   

    Board Liaison  Ron W    

        

Trails                        Gary garyflegler@gmail.com 208-280-3043 

    Board Liaison  Alan           

        

WebMaster          Al P apadley@gmail.com          208-841-3560 

    Board Liaison  Cherie     
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